From: Mary Westby <mkwestby@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 12:31 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Reinstatement of PERS 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

To: The members of the “Select Committee on Pension Policy”

| would like to state my support for your decision to proceed to reinstate a consistent and substantial Cost of Living
Adjustment for PERS 1 Retirees. Reinstatement of a consistent and substantial would be fair and just.

Thank you.

Mary K. Westby

2101 33 Ave SE

Puyallup, WA 98374

Home Phone 253 770 4826

Cell Phone 206 353 0377

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



